
From the negius • Professor of Medicine, Oxford, 

13, Norham Gardens. 

'}~ 
Dear Dr. Abbottl 

7th April, 1919 

I am glad to have your nice letter of the 25rh to-dai9". I will talk 

with Adami and Martin, both of whom are very sympathetic. I do not know 

whether Adami is going back soon, but I suppose they all should return 

before October. 

A stron Museum Committee should leave your hands perfectly free. I 

hope you are better. 

I am so glad to hear of the Centenary of the M.G.H. - the occasion 

should be made much of. Who is to be the Editor? 

Billy Francis is very well; he hopes to be sent back to London to 

help Ada.mi. We are all so delighted at having Geddes as Principal - you 

will find him very sympathetic, I am su,ee, with the Museum work. 

Sincerely yours, 

lfll Osler 
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